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INTERNAL MEMORANDUM 
 

FROM:  Chairperson, SATUK Electoral Board 2024/2025 
 
TO:  ALL THE ELECTED DELEGATES 
 
DATE:   20th March, 2024 
 
REF:   TUK/DoS/ SATUK ELECT./2024/Vol. 1 
 

SUBJECT:  SATUK COUNCIL ELECTIONS 2024/2025 
 

Following a successful Electoral College election in the various Academic Departments, the SATUK 

Electoral Board wishes to communicate to all successful delegates as follows: 

1.   That in accordance with the Universities Act 2012 (revised 2026) and SATUK Constitution 

2018 (REVISED 2024) the SATUK Council shall be elected through a College system 

comprising of delegates elected from the Academic Departments; 

2. That the Election of SATUK Council shall take place tomorrow Thursday, 21st March, 2024 

in the Lecture Theatre starting at 10:00am. 

Therefore all successful delegates are asked to report under the Lecture Theatre at 9:00am to 

allow for processing of their identification and allocation of tags.  

 

Please note, that doors will close at 10:00am and will only open after the declaration of the SATUK 

Council results.  

 
 
Dr. Sylvester Hayker 
CHAIRPERSON, SATUK ELECTORAL BOARD 2024/2025 
 
 


